Making a difference in Warsash

TREVOR IS DEDICATED TO HIS WARD and the following photographs show some of his involvement in local issues. He is happy to talk - and especially listen, to all residents.



Canvassing on the doorstep of a local resident, explaining my reasons for re-election and to answer any questions on both local and borough issues.

Cllr Ford and myself at a meeting with the Beat Sergeant for the Western Wards, Nick Morgan, where we talked about community safety in the area and residents' fear about tackling anti-social behaviour, crime and speeding.





Attending a visit to Fareham's CCTV control room with MP Suella Fernandes, the Police and colleagues from the joint Fareham & Gosport CCTV Partnership. The Control room monitors 44 cameras in Fareham, helping the police to keep us all safe.

Mike Ashley, Chairman of Warsash Wasps, at their New Road ground. The Wasps do a tremendous job for the Community and I was very pleased when I was the Mayor to be able to give them a cheque for £11,500 from my Charity fund.



Councillor Cartwright is always responsive and understanding of requests for information about local and not so local issues, and responds quickly and efficiently.

He has a special ability to put one at ease with sometimes sensitive and controversial subjects and will explain FBC and his own reasons for whatever decisions have been made.

To have such a caring dedicated person working within our community is a privilege.**

Janet Gill, Hook village

Think quality. Think continuity.
VOTE CONSERVATIVE



Six things to know about Trevor

For over 18 years, Trevor has been tirelessly representing your views in Fareham Borough Council. Like all councillors, this is a voluntary role and takes up a significant part of his time.

- Trevor is a retired HR Director of a large local company - Vosper Thornvcroft.
- In 1996, Trevor was awarded an MBE for his services to the UK's defence industry.
- Trevor and his wife Ruth have lived in Warsash for 28 years.
- Trevor is currently Deputy Leader of Fareham Borough Council and is Executive Member for Health and Public Protection.
- For 16 years, Trevor was a Governor at a local school and today is a member of the Management Committee of Warsash Sea Cadet Corps and a member of the RNLI and the RSPB.
- During 2011/12, Trevor was Mayor of Fareham, raising over £41,000 for his three chosen charities, including the Warsash Wasps to help fund a new building.

Contact Trevor

If you want to raise an issue or share your views about something in the area in particular, or about Fareham in general, please contact Trevor - he'd love to hear from you.

- e: trevor@cartwright.mail9.co.uk
- t: 01489 578519
- a: 52 Yarrow Way, Warsash, SO31 6XD

Find us on Search for CllrTCartwright or visit www.farehamconservatives.org.uk



CONSERVATIVES
BOROUGH ELECTION
SPECIAL

Fareham Local Elections 3rd May 2018



TOGETHER, WE CAN FIGHT

BAD DEVELOPMENT

Ever since the bombshell of 800

homes being allocated to Warsash,

myself and fellow Councillor, Mike

strongly. We accept that Warsash has

to take its share but these numbers

are quite simply, far too many for the

At recent planning meetings, Mike and I

on the land either side of Greenaway

Lane. Regrettably, these applications

We have both now turned our attention

to ensure there is a consolidated, single

Master plan to ensure that green areas

flow through the development, and that

the impact of more vehicles is reduced by

having access roads on both Brook Lane

In addition, and following a change in

Council policy in February, we can now

contributions for extra school provision.

ensure that all developers make financial

both spoke against the proposals to build

Ford, have been campaigning

local infrastructure to handle.

were permitted.

IN THIS ISSUE:

THE CONSERVATIVES: DOING MORE FOR FAREHAM

WHY VOTE FOR TREVOR?

MAKING A DIFFERENCE IN WARSASH

SIX THINGS TO KNOW ABOUT TREVOR

RE-ELECT

TREVOR CARTWRIGHT

The Local Choice for Warsash



If re-elected, I will:

CONTINUE to ensure that Warsash and Hook remain pleasant places to live.

ENSURE the fight continues against over-development.

REDUCE levels of vandalism and anti-social behaviour.

WORK as a member of the River Hamble Management Committee to protect the river's flora and fauna.

SUPPORT Hampshire County Council to ensure that sufficient education provision and road improvements are in place.



and Lockswood Road.

DON'T THROW IT ALL AWAY

Away from Greenaway Lane, we have

been more successful in protecting our

area, most recently by persuading the

council to refuse planning permission

are concerned and upset about the

on social media. However, we will

"We are indebted to Councillor

Cartwright for supporting us and

us immense concern. Councillor

in Warsash, and in particular the

Sovereign Crescent."

Crescent/The Florins.

for 46 dwellings at the end of Sovereign

Understandably, people in our community

risks to our area, and a lot of misleading

continue to fight to ensure that Warsash

and Hook remains a great place to live.

objecting to an aggressive Planning

Application which continues to cause

Cartwright has been steadfast in his

opposition to Planning Applications

development of land at The Florins,

David Gibson, Sovereign Crescent

information has been posted, particularly

On Thursday 3rd May, trust the Conservative Council that's delivered the goods year after year



Doing more for our community

Fareham has had a Conservative-led council for nineteen years. We are rightly proud of what we have achieved in that time. But we know that there's more to do. Your vote will mean we can continue with our vision to make Fareham the best place to live on the South Coast.

Supporting our growing economy

Hundreds of new jobs have already been created at the Solent Enterprise Zone at Daedalus, and we will enable thousands more. We will ensure that Solent Airport becomes self-supporting as flight numbers, already up by 50%, continue to grow.

We will pursue the publicly-supported visions to enhance both Fareham and Portchester shopping centres, ensuring they remain valuable local amenities for everyone.

We will continue to pursue the introduction of better broadband in areas where internet speed is still unacceptably low.



Fareham continues to be a popular place to live and work

Delivering better local amenities



As Chairman of the Working Group, I was very pleased to deliver the Holly Hill Leisure Centre and Coldeast Play-park. This is an amazing facility that delivers both for residents of Warsash and surrounding areas.

Following a meeting with Mark Cubbon, the Chief Executive of Queen Alexandra Hospital, we will continue to campaign for minor injuries, treatment, phlebotomy, elderly care and maternity beds at Fareham Community Hospital, as well as finding a public transport solution that supports everyone in our community.

Holly Hill Leisure Centre is used by hundreds of people every week.

Offering a sensible approach to housing

Government and all political parties are in agreement that we must build more housing for the future. I don't think anybody would disagree that we need more homes, but it is how they are distributed is the problem.

Fareham needs 8,000 homes by 2036, most of which will be built at Welborne, north of the A27. We will protect as much of the countryside in Fareham as possible by using brownfield land first, and therefore we need to decide where the homes go, so that it is not done by an Appeal Inspector. This happened in Eastleigh, whose local plan was thrown out by the Government Inspector, opening the floodgates to more uncontrolled development.

We will deliver as much affordable housing as possible including council housing, shared equity housing, discounted and even self-build homes.



The new garden village at Welborne, north of Fareham will help us meet our commitment to build 8,000 new homes.

Conservatives spend every penny of your money wisely - that's why you pay one of the lowest district council taxes in the country.

Creating a modern transport network

We have worked with Hampshire's highways authority and Highways England to bring forward over £600 million of roads investment, including:

- Stubbington Bypass
- Newgate Lane North and South
- St Margaret's Roundabout
- Peel Common Roundabout
- The A27 dual carriageway from Segensworth to Fareham

In addition, the Smart Motorway programme will add extra lanes to the M27 and M3 with variable speed limits to reduce congestion and improve safety.

Managing expenditure wisely

We only raise 14% of spending from Council Tax. We also invest in commercial property, mainly within Fareham, which brings benefits in terms of keeping council tax low and preserving excellent services.

Thanks to this approach, Fareham council has been able to keep our Council Tax frozen for seven years, only recently increasing it by just a penny a day.

This makes Fareham one of the lowest district council taxes in England while providing some of the best services to our residents and businesses.

Caring for the environment

As we have seen on TV and in the press recently, single-use plastics, such as drinks bottles and packaging is a major threat to our seas and oceans. We have pledged to ban the use of single-use plastics by the Council as soon as possible.

We will also work with the police to see zero tolerance of pavement parking which is both anti-social and dangerous.

We will aim to introduce a recycling scheme for pots, tubs and trays for Fareham residents until it can be provided across Hampshire.

We would like to thank you for your robust opposition to the development at Greenaway Lane, as well as the sterling work you have done on the Warsash Village amenities and the Hamble River Management Committee.

George and Madeleine Cameron, Brook Avenue

Why vote for Trevor?

I believe that the people of Warsash and Hook must be represented by a Councillor who understands the requirements of the ward.

The experience I have gained during the last 18 years as Councillor and 28 years as a resident puts me into that category.

If you re-elect me, I can assure you that my main priority will be to continue to obtain the best possible services for the people of Warsash and Hook at the lowest financial cost.

- We as a council will continue to maintain one of the lowest district council taxes in the country, whilst making savings and preserving front-line services.
- I will continue to support our young people. I have attended many functions organised by Y Services, who provide and develop high quality youth work opportunities that meet the needs of young people across Fareham Borough. I believe that the great majority of our young people are fine citizens, with only a few spoiling it for the others.
- I would urge residents and associations to bid for funding of neighbourhood projects. Since 2015, Warsash has received nearly £74,000 in community funding; the main bulk of which went to Warsash Wasps and Victory Hall, with the remainder going to other very good causes.



Discussing the issues affecting our younger generation



Artists impression of the new playground for Warsash

All parties agree that Britain needs more houses. But we will continue to fight bad development where housing outstrips services.